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4th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
This term Year 4 are learning about Easter for their Religious Education topic. 
 
St. Mary's Church, Dagenham is kindly welcoming pupils from the local area to visit the church to take part in 
an Easter Experience Week. 
 
The visits will take place on these dates and times: 
St. George’s Site: Thursday 21st March at 1:30-2:30p.m 
Bonham Site: Friday 22nd March at 9:30-10:30a.m  
 
During the one-hour session they will be introducing the children and staff to traditions based around Easter 
such as Lent and the Easter story itself. This will involve breaking off into smaller groups to visit bases for 
craft, interactive storytelling, and games etc. 
 
Children will not be expected to take part in any form of prayer or worship. They are simply taking part in 
practical activities, which will enhance their learning in this subject. 
 
We are truly grateful for the opportunity to visit to St. Mary’s Church and are looking forward to a 
memorable and educational experience for our students.  
 
If you require any further information or have any questions, please feel free to ask your child’s teacher. 
Thank you once again for your cooperation and support. 
 
Kind regards 
Miss Burns 
Lead Teacher for R.E 
 
 


